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VICTORY ACADEMY OF LEARNING  

 

14th July 2021. 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

In these unprecedented times, we all had to face many challenges in various forms. The 

Academy understands that aside from battling unanswered questions, misinformation and social 

anxieties pertaining to Covid-19, we are all striving to make the best of what we have. 

 

Over the past couple of days, we deliberated over the direction we should take in the upcoming 

term to ensure that you do not have the added worry for the safety of your child/children. We 

have taken the decision to remain fully online for the term September 2021 to December 2021. 

 

This will not only help to safeguard the future of our nation but you, our parent/guardian, and all 

staff members of the Academy. We will revisit this decision before the beginning of the second 

term and inform you of our Plan of Action. 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and please do not hesitate to reach out to us if you 

require additional information.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

Administrative Office 

 

 

 

 

 


